LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

MONTICELLO JOINT FIRE DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing to discuss the contents of the
2025 proposed budget of the Monticello Joint Fire District, will be held on
Tuesday, October 15, 2024 at 6:00 PM at the Monticello Fire House located
at 23 Richardson Avenue, Monticello, New York.

A Special Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners will follow at
the later of the conclusion of such Public Hearing or 6:30 p.m., at the same
location.

By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the
Monticello Joint Fire District.

Doreen Huebner, Secretary



